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COMMUNITY VOICE 
Welcome to the Derbyshire Dales Community Voice Update

LATEST COVID-19 UPDATES:

Testing in the Derbyshire Dales

Cases in Derbyshire Dales

Vaccinations in Derbyshire Dales
61,664 people had been given a first dose by the end of 16
August 2022.
60,173 people had been given a second dose by the end of
16 August 2022.
52,614 people had been given a booster or third dose by the
end of 16 August 2022.

Healthcare in Chesterfield Royal Hospital NHS
Foundation Trust

Deaths in Derbyshire Dales

Between 10 August 2022 and 16 August 2022, there have been
1,119 tests. This shows a decrease of -32.5% compared to the
previous 7 days.

Between 6 August 2022 and 12 August 2022, 0 - 2 people had a
confirmed positive test result.

Between 8 August 2022 and 14 August 2022, 12 went into
hospital with coronavirus.  There were 8 patients in hospital
with coronavirus on 16 August 2022.

Between 6 August 2022 and 12 August 2022, there have been 0
deaths within 28 days of a positive coronavirus test.

DDCVS’s bulletin is compiled by the staff of DDCVS from a wide range of information. While every effort is made to check the accuracy of the material, no liability
can be accepted for any error or omission. Inclusion of an item in the bulletin does not mean approval or recommendation by DDCVS.

Key statistics from the UK Coronavirus (COVID-19) Dashboard - last updated on Wednesday 17 August 2022.

The autumn Covid booster programme starts in the week
beginning 5 September with care home residents among the first

to get jabs.  The NHS will invite other eligible groups to book
appointments for 12 September onwards. Please wait to be

contacted.
https://www.england.nhs.uk/.../nhs-to-roll-out-variant.../




Autumn booster eligibility:
▪ older adult care home residents & staff
▪ frontline health & social care workers
▪ aged 50 and over
▪ aged 5-49 in a clinical risk group, including pregnant women
▪ household contacts of the immunosuppressed aged 5-49
▪ unpaid carers aged 16-49 

COVID-19 vaccination: autumn booster resources
Information leaflet and sticker for the COVID-19 autumn booster
vaccination.

first & second doses for people aged 5+ 
boosters for people aged 16+  
spring boosters for those invited

The NHS is continuing to offer the #COVID19 vaccine to anyone who
hasn't come forward yet.  This includes: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/coronavirus-vaccine/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do?priority-taxon=774cee22-d896-44c1-a611-e3109cce8eae
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do?priority-taxon=774cee22-d896-44c1-a611-e3109cce8eae
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do?priority-taxon=774cee22-d896-44c1-a611-e3109cce8eae
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do?priority-taxon=774cee22-d896-44c1-a611-e3109cce8eae
https://www.england.nhs.uk/2022/08/nhs-to-roll-out-variant-busting-booster-jab-from-september-ahead-of-winter/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1098898/UKHSA-12441-COVID-19-guide-to-the-autumn-booster.pdf


YOUR HEALTH & WELLBEING - INFORMATION

DDCVS’s bulletin is compiled by the staff of DDCVS from a wide range of information. While every effort is made to check the accuracy of the material, no liability
can be accepted for any error or omission. Inclusion of an item in the bulletin does not mean approval or recommendation by DDCVS.

K e e p i n g  i n  t o u c h :  I f  y o u  h a v e  a n y  q u e s t i o n s ,  i d e a s  o r  c o n c e r n s  p l e a s e  e m a i l :  R a c h e l @ d d c v s . o r g . u k

The Derbyshire Dales Walking Festival from 19-25 September has been put together in
partnership with Derbyshire Dales District Council, Peak District National Park, Derbyshire

Dales Ramblers Group, Eastern Moors Partnership and Derbyshire Wildlife Trust.
Derbyshire Dales Walking Festival - Derbyshire Dales District Council

The NHS is here to help you over
the 29 August bank holiday – so
make sure you know your
services to get the care you need.

Anybody who needs medical
advice or to visit a pharmacy over
the coming bank holiday should
plan ahead to allow for reduced
GP and pharmacy provision over
the long weekend.

GP practices will generally be
closed on the bank holiday, so
will not be making appointments
for in-person or telephone
consultations on those days.
Anyone who needs non-urgent
advice should contact NHS 111
through either their online service
https://111.nhs.uk or by calling
111.

Community pharmacy services
over the bank holiday
Some community pharmacies
will be open on Monday 29
August. Please check the NHS
England website for pharmacy
opening times and other useful
information about accessing
NHS services over the bank
holiday period. Alternatively,
you may wish to visit your
pharmacy website or call them
for more information.
Community pharmacy opening
hours on the weekends
preceding the bank holiday
Mondays will be the same as for
any normal weekend.

Learn how to protect your mental health with our brand-new guide. Filled with simple
activities, tips, and advice. 

Our tips will be easier for some and harder for others. Why not give them a try and see what
suits you best here. 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/
https://www.derbyshiredales.gov.uk/your-council/news-and-publications/latest-news/3650-derbyshire-dales-walking-festival
https://111.nhs.uk/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/midlands/nhs-england-and-nhs-improvement-midlands-work/bank-holiday-pharmacy-opening-times/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/sites/default/files/2022-07/mhf-our-best-ever-mental-health-tips-backed-by-research_0.pdf
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/sites/default/files/2022-07/mhf-our-best-ever-mental-health-tips-backed-by-research_0.pdf

